
Tesla Smart Laser Dot Cats

BLUETOOTH
Bluetooth connection 

to the App

LASER
Low-power laser

Variety of moving 
variants

DESIGNED  
FOR CATS
Suitable for 

all cats

VARIABLE 
MOVING DOT



Material: ABS

Connection: Bluetooth

Power supply: DC 5V, 1A

Dimensions: 90 x 90 x 122 mm

App: TESLA Smart app for Android 
and iOS

App Language: EN, DE, CZ, SK, PL, HU, SL, HR

Product ID: TSL-PC-110015

Tesla Smart for Android a iOS

Specification:

Multi-angle  
and multi-track
Three different trajectories 
and three modes are made 
at three different angles. 
Happiness always outlasts 
boredom with kitty high with 
the red beam. Joy is in every 
moment!

For bored hunters
Tesla Smart Laser Dot is 
designed to stimulate cats‘ 
chasing and hunting instincts 
bringing out the hunter in your 
kitty. Our furry ones can now 
play on their own when staying 
alone at home. 

Seamless acceleration without 
interruption by gear shifts is 
delivered by Continuously 
Variable Transmission, also 
known as stepless transmission. 
Your loved kitty chases and hits 
wildly at the tiny red dot on the 
wall, purring, meowing, and 
batting at the beam of light.
Excitement fills every pore, 
pleasure streaks across the 
body. Walls and floors turn 
into fun playgrounds.

Seemless acceleration


